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INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS 2021-22  

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers,  

 

Please find attached a sample copy of the individual photo for your child.  

 

If you would like to purchase a digital copy of the photo, please make payment on ParentPay. 

The charge for receiving a high-resolution digital copy will be £5.00. All proceeds from the 

photo sales will go to School Funds and towards our Bookend Cottage library project. 

 

Please make payment on ParentPay by Wednesday 24th November and confirm the email 

address you would like the digital copy to the individual photo to be sent to in the notes section 

on ParentPay.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Vicki Kerr   

Headteacher 
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